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Comments: It is time to stop mining on public lands for private profit.

In no event should Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project be allowed to go forward until they have completely
cleaned up the mess their previous projects have created.

If this project is anything like other similar ones there WILL be encroachment into and irreparable damage to the
adjacent River of No Return Wilderness area, for which the only offered mitigation would be an insincere

apology. The ONLY way to stop such blatant disregard of the protections in place is to deny the project in the first
instance.

We do not need to prioritize giving gold to a private concern over irreplaceable wilderness.



